Hello Mario,
Hope all is great.

| wanted to inform you that we still haven’t gotten the money owed to GlobeSailor by the company
Adriatic yacht / Sessa charter with whom we have had the booking for one of our respected clients
for the boat rental of the Prestige 680 (2015) M/Y Lidia from 13/07/2019 to 20/07/2019 from the
charter base Marina Frapa in Rogoznica.

Adriatic yacht / Sessa charter were not able to provide the originally booked boat prestige 680 (2015)
in Croatia due to a broken engine and have offered a replacement boat that was not in their fleet and
that replacement boat has had a lower charter rate, that Adriatic yacht / Sessa charter has found via
another company.

The replacement boat had a lower charter price - and price difference (7542 €) was never paid out
fully to Globe Sailor nor the client.

We have received only 3500 EUR as a refund from Adriatic yacht / Sessa charter that was sent back
to our client and there is still 4042 € due by Adriatic yacht / Sessa charter whose name is on the
charter contract for this client/charter as per image below.
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Thank you.

Kind regards,

Marin Susac
Country Manager UK & USA

marin@theglobesailor.com

United Kingdom: +44 (0)20 3695 6438
United States: +1 646-453-6602

Canada: +1 647-846-8106

NEW! Flexible Cancellation Policy
COVID-19 advice and measures: Click here
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